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3rd November 2021  

Dear Ombudsman   

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback regarding your report ‘The Show must Go On’ 

assessing the opportunity for a Discretionary Mutual Fund to alleviate the significant insurance 

pressures in the amusements sector. I also want to acknowledge the excellent policy work 

completed by ASBFEO regarding insurance, particularly the 2020 inquiry (the ‘Carnell Report’) and 

the ongoing advocacy of ASBFEO on this.  

In the caravan park industry, pressures surrounding insurance have been exacerbated in recent 

years both regarding general commercial (business) insurance and public liability insurance. 

From a PLI perspective, as an industry, we have considered establishing an industry wide DMF, and 

are still looking at this as a potential solution, however it is not the only solution to the issue and 

indeed may not solve all problems in our sector. We feel that any DMF solution being implemented 

should not be restricted by membership requirements of industry associations or the like.  

Thank you once again for the opportunity to contribute to this important discussion, and we 

welcome being a part of this discussion moving forward.  

Please get in touch if you have any questions regarding this submission. 

Yours Sincerely  

  

  

  

  
















